
 

 

 

Supplemental Check for Defined Benefit Pension 
Recipients 

 

The Trustees of the Operating Engineers Pension Trust have approved 
the issuance of a supplemental pension benefit for 2024 (also 
referred to as a 13th Check). 

This additional benefit payment will be issued the first week of 
December 2024. 

All individuals who were retired on June 1, 2024, and were eligible to 
receive a pension benefit in December 2024 will receive the 
supplemental check. If your monthly pension benefit is being 
withheld or is suspended as of December 1, 2024, the supplemental 
check will not be awarded.   

The supplemental check will match the amount of each eligible 
member’s monthly pension benefit to a maximum benefit payment 
of $500.00. 

 

 

  

 


